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Al Ain University and the Red Crescent organize a first aid training

The College of Engineering at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus) organized the first aid
training, in cooperation with the Emirates Red Crescent. The workshop was conducted under
the supervision of Eng. Huda Alheih and presented by Mr. Muhannad from the Red Crescent.

The course aims to enhance students' awareness of the importance of first aid and how to help
the injured in emergency situations. The students were trained on how to contact the operating
room and to convey the information that should be provided briefly to understand the situation,
such as: location, incident, number of patients, and extent of injury.

It is worth mentioning that; certificates of participation were given to all workshop participants.
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